
From: Dan Cain
To: Mitchell, Cheryl L; himes.daryl@epa.gov
Subject: Perma-Fix Response to EPA Inspection Report
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 10:03:52 AM
Attachments: PFF Response to EPA Inspection Report Nov 2019 Signed.pdf

Good morning,
 
Attached is a response to the EPA inspection report at Perma-Fix of Florida on 11/21/2019.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Dan Cain
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager
Perma-Fix of Florida
352-395-1347
dcain@perma-fix.com
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